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OGCA Ontario Builder Awards

REMO GENERAL CONTRACTNG LTD.

The Ontario General Contractors Association recently saluted excellence in nonresidential construction with 
its biennial Ontario Builder Awards. There were 48 submissions received for this year’s awards. 

The Mount Pleasant Village Public School project and cultural amenity space in Brampton, Ont., above, was 
one of the winning projects. The project included a branch of the Brampton Public Library as well as 
community meeting space. Additional community programming is accommodated in a restored train 
station. 
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